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Hi CKW,

You may be aware that Caboolture Hospital has recently been upgrading the main air-conditioner on
Wards 2A and 3A and we have been using a temporary air conditioner.

As part of these works, we temporarily moved Ward 3A patients to the former Ward 4A to allow the works
to be undertaken as quickly as possible.

As we approach Spring, daily maximum temperatures are rising which is also making conditions on Ward
4A uncomfortable for some staff and patients.

Our BEMS team is putting steps in place to reduce the temperature on Ward 4A as quickly as possible,
particularly with maximum temperatures in Caboolture expected to reach the early 30s next week.

| appreciate this may be an anxious time for staff, patients and families. We're urgently working on
options to ensure everyone’s safety and we will keep you updated.

If you have any questions or concerns, please raise them with Ward 3A/4A NUM Tarryn Day or the
Hospital Coordinator who can assist or escalate to the CKW Executive for further investigation.

| greatly appreciate your patience during this time.
Kind Regards,

Daniel.
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